To whom it may concern,

We are objecting strongly to the proposed plans for the new houses and especially the new roads you want to build
in our area.....WA4. We chose to live in a rural area to bring up our family and want to remain here for our
retirement, but our roads are really congested living so close to M6. If this proposal goes ahead it will not make our
roads any better, it will be a great deal worse, that is a big increase in pollution, especially if as proposed 5 new

schools will be built. It is a well know fact in term time the roads are grid locked so imagine all the extra cars this
development will bring.

Please put our objections forward at any opposition meetings you may hold.
Regards,






